Governance Committee Update, August 24, 2023:


2023 General election-
Sonya will begin the call for nominations for each district on Mon., Oct. 2nd.  
Ballots will be sent out via email for voting on Mon., Oct. 16th.  
Voting will end on Mon., Oct. 30th.    

[bookmark: _GoBack]Tier 2 Board members are up for election this year.  They are as follows:

	Class II – term exp. 12/31/23

	Dist. 1 – Vacant 

	Dist. 2 – Michelle Herndon

	Dist. 3 – Mary Thompson-Hufford

	Dist. 4 – Roy Cherry

	Dist. 5 – Phillip Miller

	Dist. 6 – Adam Guinther

	Dist. 7 – Beth Lucas


















Board Satisfaction Surveys will be going out soon and will be reviewed in the 4th quarter of this year. 
Data collected from the surveys will be reviewed as one of our focus areas in 2024.  

ARTICLE II of our By-Laws, regarding Membership will need to be updated. It does not have any language regarding Public Entities as a category for membership.  
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